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It has now been confirmed that the second round fixture for the Senior British League Premier Division is among
the latest events to be cancelled due to the ongoing coronavirus restrictions.

The round was due to take place on November 14, but will now not now be held.

Additionally, the County Championships committee has agreed that all County Championship activity will be
reconfigured to take place on the scheduled dates after Christmas. This means that all published dates from
October — December inclusive will now not be used.

Decisions for these competitions have been made six weeks in advance of the events, as per the published
policy, and our website will be updated accordingly with any changes. To view our coronavirus cancellation
policy click here.
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